
Do you know what Released Time Bible Class is?
Released Time- Michigan law requires public schools to release children who have written 
parental permission to attend religious instruction classes at a nearby location. The classes 
are once per month and typically last an hour to an hour and a half. 
Bible- RBM Ministries focuses on teaching foundational truths of the Bible in a non-
denominational format. 
Class- Every class will provide important age appropriate spiritual and character-building 
instruction for your child in an enjoyable learning environment. 
History- RBM Ministries represents over 80 years of service to school-age children and 
many churches in your community. 
Sign up your child today, so they can enjoy this Released Time Bible Class program. 

WRITTEN PERMISSION OF PARENTS FOR 2020-2021 
(Please fill this out and give it or send it to the designated person(s) printed on reverse side) 

To: _________________________________ ________________________________ 
School Name  Teacher’s Name

In accordance with Michigan law, I request that my child, _____________________, 
be released from school once each month to attend religious instruction class 
conducted by RBM Ministries during the 2020-2021 school year. The total released 
time is not to exceed two hours each month. 

(Please see the reverse side of this slip for additional information concerning this class.) 

Signature of ______________________________________ _____________________ 
Parent / Guardian Date Signed 

Please print name _______________________________________________________ 

Address ____________________________________ Phone _____________________ 

City _________________________________ State __________ Zip ______________ 

Email ______________________________________________________________ 
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New this year! 
Find on-line lessons 
at RBMKids.org!

RBM is committed to keeping your e-mail address confidential; we do not share your information. 
Your e-mail will help us inform you about classes and other related ministry opportunities. 

ATTENTION 
For the safety of your 

child, this year’s in-person 
classes will not begin until 
January 2021 when local 

health conditions improve.


